
The following petition was submitted to the Council in July 2024: 

‘PETITION TO GET EROSION PROTECTION FOR HAPPISBURUGH : We call on North 

Norfolk District Council to stop relying on eroding cliffs to protect the Norfolk Broads and 

Happisburgh homes and heritage and to be proactive in asking the next government for 

funding for defences at Happisburgh’ 

The breakdown of signatories was as follows: 

126 signatures from North Norfolk 

75 signatures from Norfolk (outside North Norfolk) 

97 signatures outside Norfolk 

19 signatures were illegible or provided insufficient information 

In addition, 5 signatures were attributed to Manor Park.  

There was a total of 322 signatures.  

 

The petition did not reach the threshold to be debated at Full Council or Overview and 

Scrutiny Committee. However, the Portfolio Holder for Coast, reported the petition to the 

meeting of Full Council on 24th July and acknowledged the concerns of local residents.  


